10" Annual Tour de Rock

Hello All,

Tour de Rock is scheduled for Saturday, September 6th, but it will
have a different format than years past.

It will occur much in the way our club's normal Show and Go rides occur on
Saturday mornings.

‘What does this mean?

No registration
No t-shirt
No prizes
No lunch

FREE!!!

Snacks, Water and Gatorade at the half-way point of the ride

Ride distance / destination determined day of the ride. Most likely a
30 or 50 mile ride.

Feel free to invite a guest to ride a long and be prepared to help
visitors with the route.

Rally at the north shelter of West Market Park at 8:30 - 8:45 to
decide the route and be under way around 9am.

Thanks in advance to all the Pella Cycling Club members that will make
the 10th Tour de Rock another great ride.

Sincerely,
Tim Carlo — Ride Coodinator



